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Our church school creates a firm foundation where together, with God’s help 

and with the help of others,  we learn for life, achieve our best and grow in faith. 

 

 

27th September 2019 

 

Dear Parents,              

CHURCH SCHOOLS CATHEDRAL DAY 

Monday 7th October 2019 

 

On Monday 7th October Year 6 will be going to Ely Cathedral for our annual Schools Ely Day. All the local 

church schools take part and there are in excess of 1000 children in the cathedral! It is a wonderful 

atmosphere and gives us an opportunity for our children to mix with others in the area. 

 

The children will need to be warmly dressed in their smartest school uniform and a coat.  Weather 

permitting we will have our lunch outside on the Cathedral Green.  A packed lunch will be required (no 

glass bottles or fizzy drinks please) and they can bring a cushion to sit on (labelled). From past experience 

this is a good idea! This outing will take place during normal school hours and we will be back in time for 

the school bus home.  

 

The cost of the transport to and from Ely is £190. We are asking for a voluntary donation of £10.00 per 

child towards the cost and the school will subsidise the difference. This costing also includes a Fairtrade 

snack and drink which will be available at the cathedral as part of the day.  Please can you return the 

permission slip below, with your payment, by Wednesday 2nd October. This trip is an important part of our 

learning within the church, meeting and working with other children from Church schools in our area.  

Please return the slip below to give your child permission to join us. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Sarah Jackson 

Class Teacher 

 

 

ELY CATHEDRAL DAY 

Monday 7th October 2019 

 
Child’s name: ______________________________________      

 

I give permission for my son/daughter to take part in the Ely Cathedral trip and attach the cost    

of £10.00                         

 

I/We are eligible for a subsidy (Pupil Premium Funding) for students who are on Free School Meals    

 

 

 

Signed _______________________________________________     Date ____________________            
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